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MEETING NOTICE

- T - .-

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBEK i7, 199535

TOPIC:  Poster Session and Open Slide Carousel

PLACE: The Old Spaghetti Factory =~ ' TIME: 6:00-Social Hour/Posters
275 Fifth Avenue (SE Corner of 5th and K) 7:00-Dinner
. San Diego 8:00-Slides/Raffle
233-4323

DINNER: Spaghetti(Managers Special-Half meat sauce, half mizithra cheese), Salad with Creamy Pesto Dressing,
Sourdough Bread, Spumoni Ice Cream, Coffee, Tea, Milk, Soda and Wine

COST: $10.00 (Please make checks payable to SDAG)

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED! by noon Monday, November 15. Please phone in your reservation ASAP to TETRA
TECH, INC., (619) 622-2278. Leave name and number in party if no one answers. Please call Tetra Tech if you
need to cancel your reservation. If you have special diet requirements (ie.vegetarian), please contact Lyne Perry (445-
3928).

The November Meeting will include a poster session and slides. Posters will be exhibited by SDAG members,
students, and others who may have interesting geologic stuff to share. A slide projector will also be available for those
who may want to show off slides. You are weicome to share up to five 35mm slides of your favorite geologist in
action or other geologically-related items of interest. A raffle of donated goodies will be held after dmner See you
therel!

DUE TO NUMEROUS REQUESTS BY OUR MEMBERS, SMOKING WILL NOT BE PERMITTED IN THE
MEETING ROOM. YOUR COOPERATION WILL BE APPRECIATED.

FIELD TRIP NOTE: All field trip participants will be receiving a separate mailing the week before the trip.
Contact Joe Corones at 495-5034 (day) or 484-3582 (evening) for additional information or questions covering
the field trip.



ANNOUNCEMENTS:

1.

10.

11.

Call for Posters and Slides. The November SDAG Meeting will include a poster session where you can display
and discuss interesting geologic stuff you would like to share. Please call Lyne at 445-3928 if you have a poster
you would like to exhibit. The meeting will also include an open carousel presentation of our member’s most
interesting, embarrassing, funniest, memorable, etc. 35mm slides. Please feel welcome to share 1 to 5 slides of
something geological.

Call for Raffle Donations! SDAG will be holding its annual raffle during the November meeting and is seeking
donations. If you would like to contribute rocks, maps, books, or ??, please contact Lyne at 445-3928.

Nominations for the 1994 SDAG Executive Officers will commence at the November meeting. If you are
interested in running for an office (ie. treasurer), please contact Lyhe Perry at 445-3928. SDAG needs someone
who is willing to volunteer four years of their time and energy for the opportunity to have a great time planning
and organizing monthly meetings, annual field trips and picnics. Don’t be shy, let us know at the November
meeting if you are interested in being nominated for SDAG’s 1994 Treasurer.

Deadline for announcements to be included in the December Newsletter is November 26. Please submit your
items to Phil Rosenberg at Tetra Tech, FAX (619) 450-0626.

The December meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 15 at the San Diego Natural History Museum.
The speaker will be Tom Demere.

SDAG wishes to extend a special thanks to Catlin Engineering for preparing the SDAG Membership
Directory. SDAG also wishes to thank Barrett Environmental Services, Group Delta Consultants, Daryl
Streiff, Hargis+ Associates, PSI, Inc., Gallagher Drilling, Converse Consultants West, Southland
Geotechnical Consultants, Bill Elliott, TEG, John Minch and Associates, Allied Geotechnical Engineers,
Pacific Soils, Tony V. Sawyer, GeoTech Imagery, IT Corporation, and Robertson Geotechnical for 1993
Corporate Sponsorships. SDAG is still looking for other corporate sponsors to help in our yearly expenses.
Corporate contributions are used to sponsor students at our monthly meetings and to upgrade our equipment, etc.
If you or your company would like to become a corporate sponsor and be recognized in our SDAG newsletter,
directory, and at the following month’s meeting, send a minimum $100 contribution to SDAG c/o Phil Rosenberg.

SDAG is in the process of updating the 1993 Membership Directory. If you have experienced a name, address,
telephone, or employment change since completing your 1993 membership form earlier this year, please contact
Phil Rosenberg.

Mark your calendars. The 8th Annual SDSU Alumni Camping Trip will be held on the weekend of February 26-
27, 1994, The alumni group is planning on visiting the Cargo Muchacho Mountains with possible trips to mining
operations in the area. Details to foilow.

The City of San Diego is updating the Grading Ordinance. As part of that effort, the City is composing a general
grading manual which will contain geotechnical specifications. The new manual will be similar in nature to the
Engineering and Development Department’s "Technical Guidelines for Geotechnical Reports" or the "Manual for
the Preparation of Land Development and Public Improvement Plans", and may be updated periodically by the
City Engineer. The manual will provide general requirements for grading plans approved by the City Engineer.
The City would appreciate any comments or suggestions from SDAG members and copies are available by calling
Charlaine McPherson at 236-6965. Please forward comments in writing to Rob Hawk at the City of San Diego
Engineering Department, 1222 First Ave., MS 502, San Diego, CA 92101. If you have any questions, please
call Rob Hawk at 236-7236.

Position Available: EnecoTech Southwest is seeking engineers (B.S. Degree minimum) with remediation
experience. Send resumes in confidence to: EnecoTech Southwest, Inc., 7425 Mission Valley Rd., Ste 201, San

Diego, CA 92108

SDAG would like to wish Ian Johnston a speedy recovery.





